LANSING CHRISTIAN
SCHOOL

Dear Lansing Christian families,

We have a wonderful school filled with incredible people all coming together to create a strong
Christian community for the kids. In my office, | enjoy seeing the number of families that want
to become part of our community. People inquiring about the school were up close to 50% last
year.

While demand is high, it is our priority that we are bringing great students into our community.
It benefits all of us.

As we all know, the best thing about Lansing Christian School is the people; the students,
families and teachers. You are what make this community special, and so | am going to ask for
your help. Many of our families come because they heard about LCS from you and your
children. You are our best advocates.

If you know a friend, neighbor or coworker that is interested in Lansing Christian School, please
invite them to the All School Information Night on February 7 at 7:00 PM. Invitations can be
found at the welcome center or click here for more information. If they would like a personal
tour feel free to call me at 517.882.5779 X107 or email me. It would be my pleasure to reach
out to them personally.

As always, thank you for your support and | wait with great expectation to see the families that
God brings to LCS!

By His Grace and for His Glory,

Patti Jacobson
Admissions Director

January 13, 2017 E-Letter

Preschool Enroliment for 2017-2018 School Year

Preschool classes tend to fill up quickly. If you are a current family with a new preschool
student, you need to complete an online application. Click here to apply. Contact Patti Jacobson
with questions.

Hidden Treasures Closing on January 31
Due to declining profitability and insufficient volunteer resources, Hidden Treasures will
officially close on January 31. The store is currently listed for sale.
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We appreciate the efforts of the employees and volunteers over the years, including all those
who donated clothing, special items, and funds to keep the store in operation during the past
eight years.

Hidden Treasures will conduct a large sale of current inventory during the month of January.
LCS families are encouraged to stop by Hidden Treasures to check out the close-out sales. The
store will discontinue accepting donations after January 16.

Homecoming - February 17

Join us at 6:00 PM for the girls varsity basketball game and 8:00 PM for the boys varsity
basketball game. Between games will be the Homecoming Court presentation and Combination
Choir will sing the National Anthem. During the girls halftime the 2016 Girls Varsity Soccer Final
Four banner will be presented and during the halftime of the boys game Parker Jamieson, Golf
State Champion, will be acknowledged.

We warmly invite the LCS community to be a part of this fun evening where you will be able to
hear the pep band play, experience spirit week projects, re-connect with friends and see what
is new at LCS! Students wearing LCS spirit wear will be admitted for free.

High School Musical - March 24-25

The high school musical "My Fair Lady" will be performed at MacDonald Middle School on
March 24 and 25. Amanda Wilson is looking for volunteers. Please e-mail Miss Wilson if you are
willing to help.

Track Coach Needed

The athletic department is looking for interested candidates to lead our varsity track team this
spring. The season officially begins on March 13. Please contact Zach VanDuinen for further
details.

Black and Gold Celebration - LANSING CHRISTIAN SCHOOL
February 13 Black & Gold

The Black and Gold Celebration is Lansing @@/@éﬁdfﬁﬁn

Christian School's annual fundraiser. The

evening will include dinner, dessert,

entertainment, as well as both a silent auction featuring student-created
artwork and a live auction. Click here for more information or to purchase
tickets.

Childcare Available

New this year, childcare is available! Enjoy a night out and don't worry about
getting a babysitter. Click here to purchase your tickets and add the childcare
option. Registration deadline for childcare is January 20. After January 20 this
option will not be available.

1/16 No School - MLK, Jr. Day
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1/17-19 High School Exams

1/20 No School - Records Day
2/7 All School Information Night
2/11 ACT Testing
2/13 Black and Gold Celebration
2/13-2/17 Spirit Week
2/17 Homecoming
2/20 No School - President's Day
2/21 No School - Staff Spiritual
A . . . Retreat
Click here to view this year's one page
calendar.
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